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I have asked him to get in touch with you 

and have suggested to him that the most 

convenient time would probably be 9.00 

o'clock or thereabouts for the broadcast, which 

was the time that Irwin was broadcast in Toronto 

last year. It is a piece of bad luck that they 

have planned to broadcast the Montreal Orchestra 

at that time, but I have no doubt that Weir can 

adjust the matter satisfactorily. The Orchestra 

can of course be broadcast on another evening, 

whereas Salter cannot. They both, of course, 

would be heard over a"national network".

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely

Uc/Le^uS 71a

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. 
McGill University,

Montreal, Quebec.


